
COLUMBIAN CLUB  

1471 Fairfax Street 
Carlyle, IL 62231        

618-594-2730 

BINGO 
Bingo has been going well.  We could 
use 2 more workers for Bin-
go.         We have a new Lightning card 
before Bingo.  It worked out well for 
the first week.  We need a caller or 
two.  And we need a new worker to 
work Lightning 6:45-7:30pm every 3rd 
week of the month.  Super Lightning 
tickets will be limited to three per cus-
tomer.  Note that over $2K of BINGO 
funds are being used to pay for the new 
plastic fencing that will enclose the air 
conditioners at the Columbian Club.  

 
SAUSAGE & PANCAKE BREAKFASTS 

The council voted to donate $600 of 
the May breakfast proceeds to the Cha-
kota Therapeutic Riding Center.  The 
July 18 breakfast is for the Mater Dei 
scholarship fund and the August 15 
breakfast is for Christmas Lights in the 
Park.   If you haven’t been called to 
volunteer in awhile and want to take 
your turn, please contact Bob Leman-
ski by phone and/or email.  
 

RECURRING EVENTS 
 

BINGO (K of C Council 1382) 
every Wednesday night at 7:30pm 

(Lightning rounds prior) 
 

Columbian Club Queen of Hearts 
Drawing (every Thursday at 7:30pm) 

 
K of C Council 1382 Membership 
Meeting – every 2nd Tuesday of the 

month at 7:30pm 
 

Columbian Club Board Meeting – eve-
ry 3rd Tuesday of the month at 7:00pm 

 
K of C Council 1382 Sausage and Pan-
cake Breakfasts – every 3rd Sunday of 
the month (except June & December)  
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OFFICERS FOR COUNCIL 1382 
At the June 8, 2021 Membership meeting, 
The following officers were approved for 
the term July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022:  
Grand Knight – Bob Lemanski;  Deputy 
Grand Knight – VACANT;  Recorder – 
VACANT, Chancellor – VACANT;  Fi-
nancial Secretary – Ron Kordick;  Treasur-
er – Chad Holthaus;  Warden – Jim Seif-
fert;  Inside Guard – Ray Rainey;  Outside 
Guard – Rich Schulte;  3 Yr. Trustee – 
Bob Langenhorst;  2 Yr. Trustee – Bob 
Diekemper;  1 Yr. Trustee – Jim Et-
ter;  Chaplain – Fr. Charles Tuttle;  Lectur-
er – Paul Kauling;  Advocate - VACANT.  

BABY SHOWER FOR 
 PREGNANCY CARE CENTER 

Thanks to members who gave a donation 
to the K of C Baby Shower in May.  $625 
was collected and taken to the Pregnancy 
Care Clinic in Centralia.  Maybe next 
year we will be able to collect baby items, 
not just monetary donations. 
Thanks again!  Jim Seiffert and Paul 
Kauling, Committee chairmen 
 

VOCATIONS SUPPORT PROGRAM 
Please contact Bob Langenhorst, or any 
other Council 1382 officer to obtain Raf-
fle Booklets to sell or Raffle Tickets to 
buy to support this worthy program.  The 
Illinois State Council K of C Charities, 
Inc. hold this raffle every year for the 
Benefit of Illinois Vocations Support Pro-
gram.  There are $20,000 awarded total in 
20 prizes, with 1st Prize winning 
$10,000.  There are 15 tickets in each 
booklet – our council sells each booklet 
for $10, turning $6 in to the State and 
keeping $4 for our council.  Please sell/
buy booklets to help!  
 

ROSARY FOR DECEASED MEMBERS 
The council voted at the June 8 monthly 
membership meeting to move rosaries for 
deceased members back to the church, the 
day/night of the visitation or the night 
before the funeral.  Bob Langenhorst of-
fered to be point of contact in arranging 
the rosary.  

K of C Newsletter 
Ending 

This is the last 
Knight Times   
newsletter for 

Council 1382 to be 
distributed.  You 
must now rely on 
council news and 

announcements via 
our monthly    

membership meet-
ings (2nd Tuesday at 
7:30 pm) and/or our 

website 
kofc1382.org.  Less 
frequent newsletters 
may be created and 

emailed to those 
with email access, 
so if you are not on 
email distribution 
already, be sure to 
provide your email 

address to 
kofc1382@gmail.c
om or via marking 
up your member  
information sheet 
for the Supreme  

database.  
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Council 1382 Contact Information 
 

Grand Knight   Bob Lemanski   bob.lemanski@icloud.com  (618)806-7978 (Cell) 

Deputy Grand Knight  VACANT 

Chancellor   VACANT           
Financial Secretary Ron Kordick   RLK62231@gmail.com    (618)226-3242/772-5350              
Recorder   VACANT                  
Treasurer   Chad Holthaus  chad.stacyholthaus@sbcglobal.net (618)792-6809     
Lecturer   Paul Kauling  pkauling@att.net  (618)594-2658             

Warden   Jim Seiffert  JSEIFFERT12244@yahoo.com (618)594-3797           

Inside Guard   Ray Rainey   (618)594-2716 (R)  (618)541-9849 (Cell)   
Outside Guard  Rich Schulte   (618)594-4191 (R)   (618)980-4306 (Cell)  
3yr Trustee   Bob Langenhorst (618)765-2450 (R)  (618)335-6533 (Cell)   
2yr Trustee    Bob Diekemper rdiekemper@att.net  (618)594-2372/660-6341   
1yr Trustee  Jim Etter   jmeetter@att.net   (618)594-2096/322-9171              
Membership Chair Ian Timmermann iantimmermann@gmail.com  (618)409-4868             
Field Agent   Ian Timmermann iantimmermann@gmail.com  (618)409-4868             
District Deputy  Bill Broda   wbroda49@gmail.com  (618)533-0148              
Columbian Club (CC) Herb Pingsterhaus herbping@gmail.com   (618)973-7325    
CC (KC Hall) Mgr.  Ashley King   columbianclub1382@gmail.com 594-2730  

Breakfast Chairman  Bob Lemanski  bob.lemanski@icloud.com  (618)806-7978 (Cell) 

Columbian Club (KC Hall)       (618)594-2730 

Service Program Personnel Director List 

Find below the 2020-2021 contacts for Council 1382 Service Programs.  Next year’s Service Program Personnel assignments are 
to be updated and submitted by August 1.  Updates will be discussed at the July 13 monthly Membership meeting (starts at 7:30 at 
the Columbian Club).  We ideally need to fill the positions of Program Director, Faith Director, Community Director, and Family 
Director.  Descriptions for these four positions are detailed in the May/June 2021 newsletter, which can be found on the website. 
Program Director Unassigned       
Faith Director Unassigned       
Vocations Chairman Robert Diekemper 
Community Director Unassigned       
Life Director Chad Holthaus 
Health Service David Martin 
Public Relations Unassigned 
Family Director Unassigned           
Membership Director   Ian Timmermann 
Recruitment Committee 1 Andrew Zieren 
Recruitment Committee 2 Robert Diekemper 
Recruitment Committee 3 Unassigned 
Retention Chairman Unassigned 
Insurance Promotion Ian Timmermann  

Columbian Club News 

• Friday Fish and Chicken Dinners are discontinued from July through September.    

• The Queen of Hearts drawing is every Thursday at 7:30PM.  Tickets can be purchased from 5-7pm on Thursdays, or at 
the bar at other times.  

• At the June 9, 2020 Membership meeting, the current slate of board members was re-elected for the Columbian 
Club:  Herb Pingsterhaus (President), Rich Wellinghoff (Vice-President), Ralph Petermeyer (Recorder), Bob Diekemper, Jim 
Etter, Chad Holthaus, Joe Isaak, Nick Lampen, and Dennis Hempen. 
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